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Dear Carlisle Families, 
 
CARLISLE SPORTS DAY 
on the morning of  
Friday 5th July 2024 

 
Please ensure your child comes to school in their P.E. kit (with a sun hat and named water bottle) on 
the morning of this event – You will drop them off in the usual way and then, (if you are staying) make 
your way onto the field of the previous Turing House School site through the gates in the main 
playground.  
If you are not able to stay, please do talk to your child about this the night before so they can be 
prepared and discuss this with you as many children can become distressed if they are expecting to 
see a family member and are disappointed. 
   
We will set up a ‘spectator zone’ near to the disused school building where families who are attending 
can set up their own picnic blankets/folding chairs ready for the event to begin.  Please do not pass 
this barrier during the event. 
 
Teachers will bring out the children soon after they have registered them in the morning.   
Please stay within the spectator zone throughout our Sports Day Extravaganza – we will take care of 
your child!   
We ask that no one leaves the field during the event unless in an emergency.  
 
Children will take part in a variety of activities throughout the morning and we encourage families to 
move along in the ‘spectator zone’ to see their children participating in the different events. 
 
There will be a CSA Refreshment Stall to keep you hydrated during the morning. 
 
Due to the related risks and health and safety concerns we have decided not to have any races 
involving adults this year.  

 
Fingers crossed ‘NO RAIN’! 

 
We aim for this event to conclude by 10:30am. 
Look forward to seeing many of you there! 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr. D Wells 
Deputy Headteacher   
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